
Dear Mr. Alexander von Bismarck, 

 

I respond to you on behalf of GE Vernova regarding your inquiry to Mr. Martella. 
Respect for the environment and human rights is at the heart of GE Vernova’s culture of 
integrity. Our commitment is grounded in the United Nations Guiding Principles on 
Business and Human Rights, the OECD Guidelines for Multinational Enterprises, and 
the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact. Driven by those standards, 
we strive to respect the fundamental dignity of everyone we might affect directly through 
our operations, products, and services and indirectly through our business relationships 
across the globe. 

 

The cornerstone of our commitment is constant vigilance to identify and address 
environmental and human rights risks across our value chain in good faith and to the 
best of our ability. We endeavor to develop and continuously improve our procedures to 
identify and address our salient human rights and environmental risks and impacts. We 
require our business partners across our supply chain to uphold high standards of 
integrity, sustainability, and respect for the environment and human rights. We are 
committed to embedding responsible practices across GE Vernova's vast and complex 
supply chain with integrity and innovation. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Tran Che (she/her) 

Sustainability Director & Executive Human Rights Counsel 

GE Vernova 


